
                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                      

 

 

08/03/2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Swimming 

Swimming starts on Monday 15th May for 6 weeks.  

The pool charges per session for pool hire and instructors. There are also bus costs which are 

subsidised by Parent Association fundraising donations. The net cost per child is €30.00.  

All children from 1st to 6th classes are expected to go swimming (unless there are very valid 

medical reasons). 

Each child will need a towel, swimming cap and goggles as well as their swim suit. 

 

Dates for swimming are as follows:  

May 15th/22nd/29th   

June 12th/19th/26th    

 

Swimming can be paid in three instalments or if you wish all at once. 

 

 First Instalment will be due before the end of this month. €10.00 per child. 

 Second Instalment due in April. €10.00 per child. 

 Third Instalment due before swimming starts in May. €10.00 per child. 

 

 

5/10KM Walk/Run 

Don’t forget the 5/10km Run/Walk is on this Sunday 12th March. Registration is at 9.00 a.m in 

the school. Race starts at 10.00 a.m. 

 

 

School closures  

Reminder – School will be closed next Thursday 16th and Friday 17th March. 

 

 

 

Le gach dea – ghuí 

 

 

__________________________ 

Margaret Furlong 

Principal 
 

 

 
Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford.  

Phone: 051 562542 
E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 

 
 

 
Web: ballycullanens.com 
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